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Subject: Thank you for taking a closer look

From: Lisa Jevens  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 10:26 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thank you for taking a closer look 

To: Ann Arbor City Planning Commission & Planning Staff 
August 19, 2025 

I am writing to show my support for the time you and staff have spent lately examining the 
built environment and considering what is already there and why. I wish this had been done 
at a granular level before the comprehensive planning process began. You seem to be 
realizing that blanket upzoning via a rigid formula does not equal proper planning and does 
not serve residents. I hope you will ignore the constant repetition of voices urging you to rush 
the process. Taking a closer look and making adjustments/adding districts where appropriate 
is not tantamount to a citywide disaster. You have been given $83,300 to continue to work on 
drafting the plan for a reason. Thank you. 

Lisa Jevens 

1054 Martin Place
Ann Arbor, MI 48104


